
 
Governor’s Commission on the Reorganization of the Department of 

Transportation 
 
 
 
 
 
To:  Commission Members 
 
From:  Michael J. Critelli, Chairman 
 
Date:  August 30, 07 
 
Subject: Meeting Notice 
 
 
 
The next meeting of the Governor’s Commission on the Reorganization of the 
Department of Transportation is scheduled for Thursday, September 6 at 2:00 p.m. at 
Pitney Bowes, One Elmcroft Road in Stamford. A tentative agenda is attached. 
  
The Commission Meeting will be followed by a public hearing to receive comments from 
invited speakers and the public. 
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http://www.ct.gov/dot/lib/dot/govcomm/agenda907.pdf

